



READING COMPREHENSION

Read and answer

My name is Mr. MacMun. Some time ago I adopted a hairy grey dog, called Cindy. She lived in an animal **shelter** in Essex when I found her and took her with me. I wanted to teach her to be a "hearing ear dog". "Hearing ear dogs" help **deaf** people. Deaf people can't hear anything. These dogs alert them when there are some important sounds.



When Cindy entered the "hearing ear dog training program", a veterinarian checked her ears. This was the most important part of the examination. Cindy's ears were in perfect health. But she had to pass one more test before they accepted her in the program. Mrs. Allen, the program director, had to evaluate Cindy. She passed the test because she is a very intelligent dog.

Now Cindy is a "hearing ear dog". She must help her owner when she hears an important sound. That's the most difficult thing to learn. Cindy learnt very quickly and the trainers and I were happy with her.

*shelter= refugio * deaf = sordo/a

1. Where did Mr. MacMun find Cindy?

2. Why did Mr. MacMun adopt Cindy?

3. Did Cindy see a veterinarian?

4. Cindy couldn't hear well.

TRUE

FALSE

5. Was Cindy a good student?
